JANUARY 13, 2021
The Board of Supervisors of Clinton County, lowa, met at the Clinton County Satellite Office, DeWitt 1A.
Present were Supervisors Determann, Irwin and Srp.

6:00 P.M. Review Correspondence Call to Order — Pledge of Allegiance
Drainage Districts — Drainage District #7 Main proposed repair request

MOTION by Supervisor Irwin to recess as the Board of Supervisors and convene as Board of Trustees for Drainage
Districts.

Roll Call: Srp: Yes; Irwin: Yes; Determann: Yes. Motion carried. The Board recessed and the
Board of Trustees convened at 6:03 p.m.

County Engineer Todd Kinney reviewed the project and presented the engineer’s report for the proposed repair in
Drainage District #7 Main. No objections were made about the project during the meeting.

MOTION by Supervisor Srp to adjourn as the Board of Trustees for Drainage Districts and reconvene as the Board
of Supervisors.

Roll Call: Srp: Yes; Irwin: Yes; Determann: Yes. Motion carried. The Board of Trustees for
Drainage Districts adjourned and the Board of Supervisors reconvened at 6:42 a.m.

The Board of Supervisors adjourned to meet on Friday, January 15, 2021 at 8:30 a.m. at the Clinton County
Administration Building, Clinton, IA.

Eric Van Lancker, County Auditor Tom Determann, Chairperson
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